Bradworthy CP School
Thursday 5th April 2007

Dear Parents,

Spring Show

The Spring Show was a great success and I would like to thank everyone who helped to organise and run it.

I would especially like to thank Ann Stevens because the event would have been impossible without her many hours of hard work.

There were a record number of entries (nearly 400) and I know that the children had a really good time working on all of the things that they brought in.

I think that the standard was really high and it was also fantastic that so many parents were able to come in to school during the afternoon.

The overall winners were: 

Mia Johns

Brandon Kirby
Pippa Birch
Daniella Stevens

Well done to them and to everyone who took part.
Fashion Show

Please make a note of the date of the PTA Fashion Show which is taking place on the evening of Friday 4th May. It will be taking place in the School Hall from 7.30pm and tickets cost £4 each, including a glass of wine.

You can get a ticket from any member of the PTA or by giving us a ring in the office. 
The evening sounds like it will be a lot of fun and I hope that you will be able to come along and support the school.
Sports News

The recent cross country running event at Grenville College was a very successful event with our school entering several teams in the under 11 and under 9 categories.
Our highest placed runners were Joseph Fenney and Ben Payne who both finished in the top ten and in addition to this we had several other children in the top 50, which is no mean feat in a field of 150 runners from across the South West.

Our Girls and Boys Under 9 teams both finished in the top ten.

Yesterdays tag rugby festival in Bideford provided an excellent afternoon out with both of our teams playing some excellent rugby to reach the semi-finals of both plate and cup competitions.
Unfortunately both teams lost narrowly.

Our B-Team lost 6 – 4 to Ilfracombe School who went on to win the plate and our A-Team lost 5 – 4 to Instow School who went on to win the cup.

I k now that our children were disappointed but I really do think they should feel proud of their efforts. Not only did they play some good rugby they also showed an excellent sporting attitude and this was especially creditable when they lost their semi-final matches.

We are very close to the end of our school marathon in support of Mrs Davies’ run in the London Marathon in a couple of weeks time.
A few of us have got a few miles to do after Easter and I’m sure our efforts will raise plenty of sponsorship.

As I’ve already said I’m very impressed with the children’s attitude towards the marathon. If anyone had said that no children would have dropped out when we were starting out I’m not sure I would have believed them!
School Uniform

Please don’t forget that all of the children must be wearing the school’s summer uniform when they return to school after the Easter Holiday’s. Can I remind you that when they return to school immediately after Easter the children should wear knee length socks. 

Please try to make sure that shorts and skirts are of an appropriate length, which is to say that they finish just above the knee. We would prefer that the girl’s skirts weren’t too short.

We have had quite a number of orders from parents already. Obviously you can buy the children’s skirts, shorts and dresses wherever you wish, so long as you stick to the correct colours. I would imagine that if you were going to order from school you would have done so by now however if you do still want to buy any uniform from school we keep a good stock and you can do so at the start of next term.
If you want to order please speak to Rose Millman, ring the office or drop a note into school ( it doesn’t matter if you have lost the order form ).

School Website 
The school website has been updated for the first time in a while and amongst other things there are some excellent pictures of red nose day and examples of the children’s work.
You can also download lots of information, including news letters and order forms for things like uniform and dinners.

The address is www.bradworthy.devon.sch.uk and I hope you will be able to find a few minutes to have a look.
Dates

Thursday 5th April

Last Day of Spring Term

Monday 23rd April

First Day of Summer Term

Monday 7th May


Bank Holiday

Monday 28th May – Friday 1st June
Half Term Break

Wednesday 25th July

Last Day of Summer Term

Wednesday 5th September

First Day of Autumn Term

Tuesday 24th April

Class 5 History Trip

Wednesday 25th April

Team Photographs

Thursday 26th April

Class 5 History Trip
Friday 27th April


Hockey Tournament (Holsworthy College)

Saturday 28th April

Merton Football and Netball Rally

Tuesday 1st – Thursday 3rd May
Year 3 Bristol Trip

Wednesday 2nd May

Year 1 and 2 Swimming Starts

Friday 4th May


Class 1 and 2 Trip to Rosemoor Gardens





PTA Fashion Show

Wednesday 9th May

Year 5 and 6 Sailing Club Starts

Monday 14th – Friday 18th May
Year 6 SAT Week

Friday 25th May


Under 10 Cricket Festival

Wednesday 6th – Friday 8th June
Year 4 Penzance Trip

Thursday 7th June


Cricket Festival

Tuesday 12th June 

Sponsored Walk

Thursday 14th June

Girl’s Cricket Festival

Friday 15th June


Class 5 Oceanfest Trip

Monday 9th – Tuesday 10th July
Year 6 Visit to Holsworthy College

Thursday 12th July

Year 6 Parent Evening at Holsworthy College

Monday 16th – Friday 20th July
Year 5 and 6 Trip to London
Monday 23rd July


Leaver’s BBQ

Obviously this is a really long list and it shows how busy we are going to be. You’ll get extra dates as we set them.

I hope you all have a good Easter and we are all looking forward to seeing the children safely back in school after the break.
Yours sincerely

Richard Stephenson (Headteacher Bradworthy CP School)
